
       

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madame. (Copied to Faisal Rashid MP) 

I would like to complain in the strongest terms possible about the wanton destruction of 
Appleton and its surrounding areas of outstanding natural beauty. There is no justification 
of the scheme you are proposing as their are many more suitable sites available. 
The scheme you have proposed is completely out of all proportions to what is required 
and takes no account of the areas capacity to absorb so many new homes. 
Many thousands of vehicles will be trying to go through Lumb Brook Lane, London Road or 
Knutsford Road. 

The drainage scheme alone (to accommodate these future houses and roads) would 
necessitate a pipe diameter greater than the Lumb Brook underpass beneath the 
Bridgewater Canal. This alone would require re configuring this bridge and drainage works 
to cost of many millions of pounds. 

The new junction 8 on the M62 already has future development taken into account and 
offers a much better access point to Manchester and Liverpool. 

Some of the land you are looking to destroy is shown in the photographs attached to this 
email. Please note that all of this land is currently being used for food 
production (something which will be a precious commodity now that we are leaving 
Europe). 
With this proposal you have decided to destroy some of the most beautiful countryside in 
the county. The reason for this is so that developers can get the most profit out of this 
scheme. You need to understand that you are appointed to serve the people, not the 
profit of private developers. 

I hope you reconsider what is basically a profit driven scheme. 

Yours sincerely 



 




